
Dear Families, 

We will never forget these times. School is strangely quiet. We are very proud to be open 
and supporting our families who are currently working on the front line in the battle against 
Covid-19. We will remain open over Easter for critical key worker families. 

We are thinking of you all – we have a small welfare team set up who are ringing all our 
families over time – just to check in with you and make sure everything is going OK with the 
home learning that has been set. 

Staff have been working really hard on Seesaw and there has been such a positive 

response.  As we stated last week, please do not worry if your child has not completed all 
the tasks set. It is just as important that they are outside, having family time and having 
opportunities to chill out! 

Children who are receiving paper copies of learning will receive new packs after Easter. 

The teachers will be sending out some Easter activities on Seesaw/Tapestry– this is purely 
optional – and hopefully is fun and something the whole family can take part in.  This is also 
attached. Staff will not be setting home learning over the Easter break but will continue on 
Monday 20th April. 

We have had some parents ask when schools will be reopened. We simply cannot give 
families any updates. We are in daily contact with the Department for Education so will 
obviously let you know of any changes that might happen to the current situation. 

Sending you lots of warm wishes. Keep safe and we will be in contact again soon. 

Anna Jones 

Headteacher 

 


